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H.C.R. 67 
REQUESTING THE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION TO CONSTRUCT A 
ROUNDABOUT AT THE INTERSECTION OF KAMEHAMEHA HIGHWAY AND 

KAHEKILI HIGHWAY IN KAHALU‘U ON THE ISLAND OF OAHU 
 

Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

The Department of Transportation (DOT) opposes this resolution.   
 
The majority of the construction work required for the “alternative proposal” to mitigate 
traffic in this area has already been completed.   
 
The remaining work to be completed involved preparing an acceptable Grant of 
Electrical Easement (Easement) between the City and County of Honolulu and the 
Hawaiian Electric Company. The only pending item is obtaining signatures on the 
Easement from the appropriate agencies.  Signatories include the City and County of 
Honolulu; Hawaiian Electric Company, Inc.; Department of Parks and Recreation; and 
the DOT.  The DOT is currently routing the Easement for signatures and expects this 
process to be completed within six months.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
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